
Tracy, Mary

From:' OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 8:05 AM
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Military spouse attorney licence support

From: Laura Avery [mailto:bakerlf(5)gmaiLcom]

Sent: Wednesday, January 16, 2019 6:36 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Military spouse attorney licence support

Writing to express my support for this lieense. It's a great way to support military families, especially those who
practice at a federal level.

Thank you for your consideration,
Laura Avery


